Sports
Women’s soccer – TLU forward Kelli Layden scored three goals as the Bulldogs opened American Southwest Conference play with a 5-0 win over Schreiner, Friday afternoon at TLU’s Gustafson Field. The Bulldogs improved to 2-1 overall and to 1-0 in the ASC.

Men’s soccer - TLU and new NAIA program Our Lady of the Lake battled to a 1-1 tie after two overtime periods Saturday afternoon at TLU’s Gustafson Field.  Silas Blackwell made TLU’s loan goal. The Bulldogs returns to action next Friday with its ASC opener against Hardin-Simmons. Game time in Abilene is scheduled for 4 p.m.

Volleyball - The Texas Lutheran women’s volleyball team concluded a three-win weekend at the Hiram Invitational Tournament with a win and a loss Saturday.

The TLU team swept through the first day of the Hiram Invitational with straight-game wins Friday over St. Mary’s (Ind.) and Thiel (Pa.), but in its first match Saturday, fell in four games to host Hiram. In the second match of the day, the Bulldogs downed Geneva (Pa.)   Jamie Jahns who led the Bulldogs in kills was named to the All Tournament team. 
TLU returns to Tostengard Activity Center on Tuesday for its American Southwest Conference opener. The Bulldogs host Schreiner at 7 p.m.

Football - The Trinity Tigers thwarted two second-half scoring opportunities by TLU and held off the Bulldogs 31-10, Saturday evening at Trinity’s E.M. Stevens Stadium.  
Quarterback Bryant Villa threw a second-quarter touchdown to Jerry Clouse and Holt Storrie made a 29-yard field goal in the second quarter. For Storrie, the made kick was his school-record 28th field goal.  TLU senior linebacker Andy Puryear again led the Bulldogs in tackles. 

The Bulldogs hit the road for next Saturday’s ASC opener against Mississippi College at 2 p.m. at Robinson-Hale Stadium in Clinton, Miss.  

The complete sports stories, click here.

Professional Activities

Melanie Thompson, accounting, spoke to the Texas A&M accounting ethics class on Sept. 4 in College Station.  Approximately 300 students attended the lecture that opened their capstone course for accounting students.  The presentation entitled “The Rule of 5 – What Airplanes and Accounting Have in Common” reviewed the regulatory environment for CPAs, ethical dilemmas and the CPA’s responsibilities.

